
From: Partridge,Jason
To: Hannah,Allison
Subject: FW: D13-025-2024 (395 Earl Street)
Date: July 15, 2024 9:55:34 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Tyler Flake 
Sent: Friday, July 12, 2024 8:14 PM
To: Partridge,Jason <JPARTRIDGE@cityofkingston.ca>
Subject: D13-025-2024 (395 Earl Street)

Caution: This email is from an external source. Please exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links,
especially from unknown senders.

Hello I am a student that lives down town. I love the idea of a salon at 395 Earl street. It really conveniences me in
the location and how close of a walk it is for me


